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NORTHEAST SCHOOL CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
MINUTES OF MEETING

SPECIAL MEETING

The Board of School Trustees of the Northeast School Corporation met in
Special Session, 6:00 P.M., November 7, 2022 in the Superintendent’s Office, Shelburn,
Indiana. All Board members were present. Also in attendance was Mark A. Baker,
Superintendent.

PUBLIC HEARING

Dr. Baker announced a tentative agreement had been made between The Board

of School Trustees of the Northeast School Corporation and the Northeast Classroom
Teachers Association. Dr. Baker then explained the agreement and went into detail on
the accepted proposal. The proposal is to be made part of said minutes.

Board President Jeremy Swalls asked for comments from the public. However,
there was no public in attendance at the hearing.

President Swalls then asked for comments or discussion from the Board.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:19 p.m. on a motion by Mrs. Pinkston and a

second by Mrs. Greve.
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Minutes of Meeting held November 7, 2022




